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Re:  Blakeburn Elementary Detached Addition Open House 
 
Monday January 11th, 2016 from 4:30 – 6:00 pm  
Blakeburn Elementary (Library)  
(1040 Riverside Drive, Port Coquitlam) 
 
 
Dear Families and Neighbours, 
 
Due to a projected increase in the number of elementary school-aged students in the 
Blakeburn catchment, additional classroom space is required.  School District No. 43 
(Coquitlam) would like to invite the Community to an Open House regarding the proposed 
detached addition for Blakeburn Elementary School.   
 
The goals of the Open House are:  

 to provide background information on the need for additional classroom space, 

 to share the preliminary design drawings for the detached addition, and 

 to discuss the proposed timeline for construction of this project. 
 
The Open House will run from 4:30 – 6:00 pm on Monday, January 11th, 2016 in the library 
at Blakeburn Elementary School (1040 Riverside Drive, Port Coquitlam).   
 
The presentation will be led by the Project Consultants from 4:30 – 5:00 pm.  This will be 
followed by an ‘exhibit style’ format during which you will have the opportunity to ask 
questions of School District Personnel and the Project Consultants. Regardless of if you are 
able to attend the presentation, please feel free to stop by anytime from 5:00 – 6:00 pm to 
view the exhibits.  There will also be an opportunity for the community to provide feedback. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 604-939-9201. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Devon Ross 
Principal, Facilities Initiatives 
School District # 43 (Coquitlam) 
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